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I oppose these changes to the Oregon constitution. The drafters of this bill have what 

appears to be nefarious intent in modifying our constitution to fit another agenda. Out 

of state interest groups should not be allowed and able to influence our politicians. 

Voters won’t forget these draconian attempts.  


